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This service is intended to save you time â€” if the editors feel it would not be suitable, you can submit the
manuscript to another journal without delay. In my opinion, the solution should be: Everything that is
connected to a scientific research paper should be interlinked at the time of publication and made open to the
public. It offers authors high visibility for their papers, access to a broad readership, and efficient peer review
with rapid publication. The DOI has two components, a prefix before the slash and a suffix after the slash.
Authors can expect all manuscripts that are published to be scrutinized for peer-review with the utmost
professional rigor and care by expert referees who are selected by the editors for their ability to provide
incisive and useful analysis. Only the final version of the paper is published AOP, exactly as it will be
published in the printed edition. Britain underwent enormous technological and industrial changes and
advances particularly in the latter half of the 19th century. Many journals, and most abstracting and indexing
services including Medline and Thomson-Reuters cite the print date as the publication date. For example, for
the DOI  The journal also publishes regular supplements, including Insights, Outlooks and Technology
Features. A weekly, international journal, publishing papers from any area of science with great potential
impact and whose importance extends well beyond the confines of the specific discipline concerned. He was
succeeded as editor in by Sir Richard Gregory. In Nature journals these appear as " Article " in the reference
sections. But because each Nature-branded journal has to decline many papers of very high quality, an editor
may suggest that a paper declined for editorial not technical reasons may be suitable for submission to another
Nature Research journal. No one was able to reproduce the findings of Okobota et al. The DOI is an
international, public, "persistent identifier of intellectual property entities" in the form of a combination of
numbers and letters. For example, the DOI  It is entirely up to the authors whether they wish their paper to be
considered for another journal, and the choice of where to submit is entirely up to them. Is the AOP version of
the article definitive? Disagreements with decisions If a journal's editors are unable to offer publication of a
manuscript and have not invited resubmission, you are strongly advised to submit your manuscript for
publication elsewhere. There are two ways: DOIs from other articles can be embedded into the linking coding
of an article's reference section.


